
 Woodhill are delighted to be      

celebrating The Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee  on the last day of this term 

on Friday 27th May 2022. 

 

To honour this historic event children are invited to wear red, white or 

blue to school this day and each class will have their own class party 

in the style of a street party—something many have not                    

experienced before—with squash, cakes and biscuits. 

 

We welcome contributions from enthusiastic bakers  or those who 

wish to although there is no expectation to do so.  

(any home made cakes should come with a list of ingredients.) 


